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SUMMARY OF REPORT 
 
Camden SACRE priorities for 2024–25 have been outlined on Appendix 1. 
Feedback from members is welcomed on ways to support the proposed actions. 
This document will remain a working draft and can be updated during future 
meetings. 
 
Contact Officer: 
Claire Clinton – SACRE RE consultant 
claire.clinton@rematters.co.uk  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
Camden SACRE is asked to comment on and note the report. 
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